
Monday, October 11, 2021  
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

Attention Students:  Are you looking for a part time job?  
Arcadia Place, a retirement community, in Arcadia is 
currently looking for a couple of servers.  No job 
experience required and the shifts are only two hours!  If 
you are interested, come see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office for more information.  
 
October continues Hispanic Heritage Month:  Mexico is 
home to the worlds largest pyramid. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Good morning Dons!  Do you want to start off the week 
with a sweet treat?  The Class of 2024 will be selling boba 
in the Center Quad TODAY at 3:55pm for $5.  Stop by 
after your tutoring session or class meeting or just stick 
around and pick up your sweet treat.  Have a great day 
Dons and stay hydrated! 
 
CSF will be selling boba and pizza at the Girls Volleyball 
Senior Night game Tuesday from 4:00-5:30.  Come out to 
support and celebrate our seniors at their final home 
game! 
 
The Women Empowerment Club will be having a meeting 
TODAY during lunch between Room 401 and Room 405. 

Clubs & Activities 

Hey Dons:  Yearbook is working on our cover right now 
and we want to include you in it!  This Wednesday,  
yearbook photographers will be in every quad during 
brunch.  When you see someone with a camera, grab some 
friends (or not) and have your picture taken.  Some of 
these pictures will also be used in our Fall collage! 
 
Dons:  Is there a teacher or staff member on campus that 
has been a major part of your life?  Have you always 
wanted to thank them but are too embarrassed to?  If so, 
stop by Room 513 during brunch or head over to our 
Yearbook Instagram and email to send us your message.  
We will be including some of these in our yearbook this 
year.  Let that special teacher know what they’ve done for 
you.  We can keep these anonymous if you want. 
 
Dons:  This is THE LAST WEEK to purchase last year’s 
special yearbook.  This book documents our year in  
Quarantine and shows the resilience of the Sierra Vista 
DONS spirit.  If you would like to purchase this, you 
MUST do so by Friday, October 15th.  The cost is $85.  
Please see Mrs. Diaz in the ASB Office and bring your 
receipt during brunch to Room 513 to pick up your book .  
Hurry up, once the books are gone, they are gone forever. 
 
Seniors, Athletes and Club Members:  Are you interested 
in purchasing an ad in the yearbook?  Ads must be  
Purchased online at yearbookforever.com.  Please include 
your email when purchasing as we will be contacting you 
for your pictures.  Not sure how to get started?  We will be 
holding an informational meeting on October 20th at 
5:00pm on WebEx.  Visit our website and Instagram for 
more details or stop by Room 513 at brunch for help.  All 
ads must be purchased and completed by November 15th. 

Yearbook 

Attention All Students and Athletes:  Your top four CIF 
finalist and five time league championship Wrestling Team 
begins practice on Monday, October 18th, in the Gym at 
3:45.  Don’t forget to turn in your winter sports packet and 
join the wrestling team!  Pick up a flyer in ASB for more 
information. 
 
Attention students interested in playing Softball: try-outs 
will be held Tuesday, October 19th, through Thursday,  
October 21st, after school at the softball field. 


